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SUMMARY
Requires contracting agency to provide in certain public contracts that contracting agency will not
pay invoice for work on public contract that contractor provides by means of information technology
unless contractor verifies work by means of tracking software. Specifies features that tracking
software must have. Requires contractor to retain and make available to contracting agency or
designated person for period of six years after contractor completes performance on public contract
information that tracking software generates. Prohibits contractor from charging or collecting costs
related to contracting agency's or designated person's use of, or receipt of information from, tracking
software.

Becomes operative on January 1, 2020.

Declares emergency, effective on passage.
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